University of Calcutta

29 June, 2022

Notice

Rescheduling of the examinations dated 30th June, 2022

On the occasion of 'Hul Diwas', all undergraduate examinations scheduled on 30th June
have been rescheduled on 4th August, 2022. Timing of the undergraduate examinations

will however remain the same.

All postgraduate examinations of 30th June have also been rescheduled.
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UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA

NOTICE

In view of the occasion, Id-Ud-Zoha on 10™ July, 2022, all Undergraduate Examinations
scheduled to be held on 9™ July, 11 July, and 12™ July, 2022 have been rescheduled on 1*
August, 2° August, and 3™ August, 2022 respectively.

Timings of the Examination schedule, however, remain unchanged.
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